
One  last  reminder.  Delaware
DOES  NOT  have  a  General
Election on Nov 7, 2017!
Wilmington  –  One  last  reminder.  Delaware  DOES  NOT  have  a
General Election on Nov 7, 2017.  Delaware only has Primary
and General Elections in even numbered years.

The fact that Delaware does not have elections in odd numbered
years often confuses citizens and the media. The Department
receives numerous inquiries for citizens looking for their
ballets, wondering where they vote, etc.
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